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SUBJECT:  A briefing or discussion of a Washington Association of Water and Sewer Districts – Section IV resolution on funding for reclaimed water planning in King County

SUMMARY: 
	The Washington Association of Sewer and Water Districts (WAWSD) is composed of general members and associate members. General members are Washington State "Special Purpose" sewer, water, or combined sewer/water districts that have been accepted by the Board of Directors and are in good standing.   Associate Members are persons, companies, state or local agencies, non-district local governments, consultants or associations that are not a special purpose water and/or sewer districts; have been approved by the Board of Directors; and are in good standing.

	

	The mission statement of The Washington Association of Sewer and Water Districts states the association “ is dedicated to assisting districts in meeting their responsibility to provide distributive water systems, including clean safe drinking water, reclaimed water and environmentally responsible wastewater collection and treatment. The Association serves as an advocate for members on issues of regulation and policy; to provide continuing education, facilitate the cooperative interchange of information between districts; and to administer programs and services that promote the efficiency and professional management of districts.” 




Section IV (comprised of representatives of special purpose districts in King County) of WAWSD recently adopted a resolution regarding the recommended source of funding for reclaimed water planning for King County’s wastewater treatment system.  At the writing of this staff report, neither a hard copy nor electronic version of the resolution was available.  It is anticipated that a copy of the resolution will be distributed to members prior to the committee meeting. 
Representatives of the special purpose sewer districts on the committee (or their associated staff) are expected to present information regarding the resolution for discussion by the committee.
Attachments:   none
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